
 

 

 

 

HAPPY HOLIDAY SEASON 
From the 

 
To the families of more than 720,000 students enrolled in independent schools across Australia, 

the Australian Parents Council extends warm wishes for a joyful holiday season. 

To our valued members and stakeholders, we deeply appreciate your support throughout 2024. 

This year, we have been proud to contribute to critical conversations on issues such as vaping 

legislation, the impact of social media on Australian families, and school reform.  Our 

representation on key committees addressing areas like mental health and wellbeing, school 

yards and outdoor spaces, early childhood education, and university student experiences has 

been instrumental in shaping outcomes that benefit children and their education. 

As we look ahead to 2025, we remain committed to advocating for you and your families.  We 

welcome your ongoing input on these important issues and others that arise in the year to come. 

Wishing you a safe and happy holiday season, 

The board and staff of the Australian Parents Council 


